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8 April 2020 LGOIMA No. 8140006510 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Blaize McCabe 
By Email: fyi-request-12415-505bb207@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Blaize   
 

Local Government Official Information And Meetings Act 1987 
ANZAC and War Memorial Costs 

 
I refer to your request which we received on 9 March 2020, regarding information about the 
cost of ANZAC services, and War Memorials involving World War One, to Auckland Council 
since January 2000. 
 
I also refer to our email to you on 11 March 2020, acknowledging your request and seeking 
refinement of the overall timeframe of your request, you replied on the same day and refined 
the timeframe of your request to 2010-present (which includes the amalgamated Auckland 
council only).  
 
Please refer to the attached table for the expenditure for regional and local ANZAC Day 
events, Armistice Day, and other World War One (WW1) memorial events from April 2011 to 
March 2020.   
 
Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request you 
have the right to seek a review of the decision from the Ombudsman. 
 
I hope you find this information useful. If you have any further queries please contact me on 
09 301 0101, quoting LGOIMA No. 8140006510. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Jenny Hua 
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
Democracy Services 
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